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To: House Judiciary Committee; Rep. Shekarchi, K Joseph
Cc: Paul Connolly
Subject: Safe storage bills
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Hello, I am writing to you to voice my opposition to the new proposed safe storage bill  
# H7373. Rhode Island already has a safe storage bill in place. I do not see the need to replace it with this new version. 
Does the legislature think that criminals will pay attention to this bill? Does the legislature think that most firearm 
purchasers will read the required poster about the safe storage bill. I think not! This is just more legislation meant to 
harass the law abiding firearms owners of Rhode Island. 
Please do not let this legislation come to the floor. 
Sincerely, 
Paul J Connolly 
73 Sayles Hill Road 
North Smithfield, R.I. 02896 


